
Pacific Swim Meet Report April 13-15, 2012 
This past weekend was the Pacific Swim AB swim meet. All of our 
swimmers swam great! I want to thank all of the parents for their help 
timing and officiating as well as transporting the tarps, we 
definitely needed them on Friday and Saturday! It was a wet and cold 
meet, but our swimmers all showed up ready to make the most of their 
first Long Course meet of the season, Great job everyone! 
 
Individual swimmers: 
Anna Stephan: Anna had a fantastic meet, dropping 23 seconds in her 
400 Fr, earning a JO cut in her 50 fly and getting very close in her 
100 fly. She raced very well this weekend and we are excited to see 
her take off this season. 
 
Bela Boese: Bela had a good first meet of the season, she dropped a 
second in her 200 free, 3 in her 50 breast, and 4 in her 200 IM. She 
stayed very close to her bests in her other events and really got 
after it in her races. 
 
Joshua He: Joshua He had a fantastic swim meet, dropping 18 seconds in 
his 400 fr, 3 in his100 back, 11 in his200 fr, and dropped 7 in his 
100 fly for a JO cut. He is going to have a great season as an 11-12 
boy. 
 
Brian Casey: Brian had a solid meet especially coming off of a few 
days out of the water. He dropped a second in his 50 free and 100 
free. His technique is clearly improving and his work ethic is a real 
asset to our team, keep it up Brian! 
 
Derek Brecht: Derek dropped a second in his 400 fr and had a solid 100 
back and 200IM. We are looking forward to more sectional cuts from him 
this season! Have fun in Hawaii Derek! 
 
Charlotte Cong: Charlotte had some breakthrough swims at this meet, 
dropping a ton of time in nearly every event she swam, earning a B cut 
in her 100 back. She is getting very close to those A and B cuts, we 
are excited to watch her improve this season! 
 
Angela R Liu: Angela had a great swim, dropping 6 seconds in her 200 
free. We are looking forward to her swimming more events and earning 
her JO cuts this season! 
 
Natalie Hultner: Natalie dropped 20 seconds in her 100 breastroke, 2 
in her 100 fr, and 7 in her200 IM. Fantastic job Natalie, keep up the 
hard work in practice and there will be more A and B cuts coming! 
 
Chaela Cruz: Chaela had some terrific swims, earning a B cut in her 
100 back, dropping time in her 50 free and staying very close to most 
of her times. She is a really hard worker and will have a great Long 
course season this year! 
 
Natalia Boese: Natalia earned B cuts for the 9-10 age group in her 100 
back, 50 fly, 100 fr, and 200 IM. SHe had some massive time drops and 
it was very exciting to watch her. Keep up the hard work Natalia! 
 
Natasha Tubig: Natasha dropped lots of time this weekend off of her 
best times, earning a B cut in her 200 IM and creaming her competition 
in the 100 breastroke. Natasha is going to have a lot of improvements 
this season and we are very excited for her. 
 
Daniel Zeng: Daniel had a great meet, earning a B cut in his100 back, 
and 50 breast, dropping enough in his 200 IM for an A cut. Very nicely 
done Daneil, keep it up! 



 
Annelise Illog: Annelise had a great meet, racing her heart out and 
dropping 2 seconds in her 50 free and a second in her 50 breast. Great 
swims Annelise! 
 
Jack Schwinkendorf: Jack had a solid meet, showing me some great heart 
in his races by getting after it right away. He still has some 
technical issues with his strokes, but he is improving, keep it up 
Jack! 
 
Curtiss Mueller: Curtiss had a  fantastic 200 IM, dropping 7 seconds 
for a 3:09. He was right at his times throughout the meet, but his 200 
IM he really busted it out and had a great race, good job Curtiss! 
 
Angela C Liu: Angela dropped 2 seconds in her 100 fr, 9 in her 100 fly 
for a B cut, and a second in her 50 back and 8 seconds in her 200IM. 
Fantastic job Angela! We are excited to watch you improve this season. 
 
Lauren Brecht: Lauren had some great races on Saturday afternoon. She 
was tired, but swam her races smart and I could see her effort in her 
turns and finishes. Awesome job Lauren! 
 
Hanna Ramsey: Hanna had a couple of solid swims on Saturday including 
a second drop in her 200 free. Once she fixes her head position in her 
freestyle she will have a great amount of improvement to come! 
 
Great Job Everybody, Thank you to Tim for taking time out of his only 
day off during the week to help me out due to my illness, and all the 
parents who pitched in to make Sunday get off to a great start even 
without a coach for warm-up I really appreciate it! It's great to be a 
part of a team with such great support for its athletes and coaches. 

 


